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HAPPY NEW YEAR!

It’s a new year for Troop 839! 

New Year 
It’s a new year! We have many things planned for 
2015, so get ready for a busy year! Last year was a 
great year for the troop. Let’s have an even better 
year in 2015! 

Recharter 
Yes, it’s recharter time! For those of you have not paid 
your dues, it’s time to do so. You wouldn’t want to 
miss out on a great year of scouting! Michael’s Eagle COH 

Michael had his Eagle Court of Honor on 
Saturday, the 17th. It was a good ceremony for 
his accomplishments in Scouting. 
Congratulations to Michael! 

http://www.playbuzz.com/larak10/what-does-2015-have-in-store-for-you


Open House 
We had a good Open House for the Webelos this month. We had six 
Webelos come! The Webelos had a lot of fun doing games and learning 
what Boy Scouts is all about.  

Looking Forward 
We should have a good month of February coming up. 
Planned are a COH, a potluck, and more!  
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